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To: Phoebe Challis, Planning Inspectorate
Dear Phoebe

Thank you for your email and attachment dated 7 July, regarding adequacy of consultation for the
Gatwick Airport Northern Runway project.

On behalf of the London Borough of Sutton I confirm that, to the best of our knowledge, Gatwick
Airport Ltd have complied with their duties to consult with the borough under Sections 42, 47 and 48 of
the Planning Act 2008, and that we have no associated representations to make at this time.

We look forward to receiving further details on the application in due course.

Your sincerely
Phil
Phil Crockford MTPS

Policy Officer (Strategic Transport)
Sutton and Kingston Councils

Environment, Housing and Neighbourhoods Directorate
London Borough of Sutton

Civic Offices, St Nicholas Way

Sutton SM1 1EA

T:
E: @sutton.gov.uk

www.sutton.gov.uk
Follow us on twitter @SuttonCouncil

Please note that I presently work 4 days per week, normally Monday to Thursday. I will be working
remotely for much of this time and will continue to do so for the foreseeable future.

On Fri, 7 Jul 2023 at 13:00, Challis, Phoebe _@planninginspggtgratg,ggv,uk> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam

Please see the attached Adequacy of Consultation Letter for the proposed Gatwick Airport Northern
Runway.

The Application was submitted on Wednesday 6 July 2023, please could we have your views by 21
July 2023.

Kind Regards,

Phoebe
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